

If you order goods from Food and Nutrition Services for an outpatient unit, please update your contact information

From Michelle Mena Villal, director, Food and Nutrition, Prisma Health Greenville Memorial Hospital

Food and Nutrition Services is updating contact information for all outpatient units that we serve. Contact information is important to maintain communication with each of our patrons to ensure quick and accurate delivery.

If you receive goods from Food and Nutrition Services, please <u>fill out this contact form</u> and email it to <u>Tonya.Perry2@PrismaHealth.org</u> by Thursday, Aug. 1. All units that do not send a form will have their accounts disabled until a form is received.

Please contact Tonya Perry with questions or concerns.

If you currently order stock from the following locations, please disregard this announcement:

- Prisma Health Oconee Memorial Hospital
- Prisma Health Laurens County Hospital
- Prisma Health Baptist Easley Hospital